
Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 
California Proposition 65 

The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, also known by its original 

name of Proposition 65, requires clear and reasonable warning for chemicals known to 

the State of California to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity. The list of substances 

now includes more than 800 chemicals after the most recent update. 

There is some disagreement in our industry as to whether California Prop 65 is 

applicable. Given the nature of our raw materials and products, it is our position that 

Prop 65 is relevant and in order to comply with the regulations we will be affixing a Prop 

65 warning on all of our products.  Ultimately, we believe this decision is in the best 

interests of our company as well as our distributors and retail partners. 

Below is the link to the most recent list for substances identified by Prop 65: 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

AMPG Quality Team

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

